
Dear HGSE Students, 
  
The Registrar’s Office has completed the process of enrolling you in the August Foundations courses. 
You should now see your placement in LCH101, EVI101, and EQO11 reflected in my.harvard. No further 
action is required on your part. This email includes reminders of several policies related to Foundations 
enrollment. 
  
If you have a question or concern that is not addressed below, we invite you to email us 
at registrar@gse.harvard.edu. 
  
Foundations Placement and Schedule 
  
To view your August courses, click on the “Fall” tab in my.harvard. (August Term is officially part of the 
Fall Semester.) Beginning tomorrow, Friday, July 15 you will be able to see the specific dates and times 
of your section meetings by clicking on each course number. Please note that room location will display 
later next week. 
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Canvas sites for LCH101 and EVI101 will open on July 20 and sites for EQO11 courses will open on 
August 1. You can access these sites via the my.harvard “Course Search” (search for your course, then 
click on the “Course Site” tab in the course details pop-up) or by logging in to canvas.harvard.edu. 
  
  

 
  
As a reminder, Foundations courses are required for the Ed.M. degree (students admitted in Summer 
2022) and students are expected to be in residence and available during the times when Foundations 
courses are offered in August, beginning on August 3. The attendance policy for Foundations courses is 
described in the HGSE Student Handbook. 
  
As noted in earlier communications, requests for reassignment to a different section of a Foundations 
course will be granted on very rare occasions and only for cases in which a student has an unmovable 
family or work commitment that conflicts with an assigned class time. All such requests must be made 
via email to the Registrar’s Office between July 14 and July 25. Requests will not be considered before 
or after this period. It may take until July 27 for the Registrar’s Office to address all requests. 
  
HGSE 2022-23 Course Catalog 
  
The catalog of courses for the 2022-23 academic year will be available beginning Friday, July 15 via the 
“Course Search” tab inside my.harvard. Note that course offerings and details are subject to change and 
courses will continue to be added in the coming weeks. For that reason, it is a good idea to check 
“Course Search” frequently. 
  

https://canvas.harvard.edu/courses/103618
https://www.gse.harvard.edu/students/handbook/edm-program-policies
mailto:registrar@gse.harvard.edu
https://harvard.service-now.com/ithelp?id=kb_article&sys_id=e71f6caedb711740c0b55a35dc96198a
https://my.harvard.edu/


Contact Us 
  
If you have any questions, please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Miguel Sahagun, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he 
him his | Hablo español 
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